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There are several avenues for a business or other user to make contact with
HyperCard programmers and consultants.

A request posted on AppleLink, in the Developer Services or User Groups
bulletin board, will reach a wide number of Apple-oriented developers. Also,
the readers of these bulletin boards network in turn with an even greater
number of potential candidates.

Don't overlook the many electronic services, which include: GEnie, Source,
America Online, and CompuServe. Many of the most highly skilled and up-to-date
programmers regularly access these services.
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